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Site Updates

No online update.  I have, however, done tons of research towards future links.  I have a list about a half a mile long.  Seriously, I have about 30 links.
Stitch Along Project (week 6 of 12)
Rnd 6:  join w/ sc in any ch-sp, (ch 1, sc) in same ch-sp, ch 8, * (sc, ch 1, sc) in next ch-sp, ch 8, rep from * around, join w/ sl st to beg sc; 7 ch-1 sps, 7 ch-8 sps

Tips and Tricks

Teaching Newbies – how to hold the hook.  The biggest advice that I can give anyone about teaching new people to crochet is that there is no right or wrong way to hold the hook.  Traditional “feminine” techniques for holding the hook have been shown to aggravate things like carpal tunnel and tendonitis in some people.  Others are just uncomfortable.  
There’s enough stress in learning a new skill without having to add anxiety over holding the hook.  Just let them hold it how ever they are comfortable.  Some people hold the hook like a pencil, some simply grasp it in a fist.  Some people hold their hook, their work and the yarn in a way that almost makes it look like they’re crocheting sideways.  If it’s working for them, let them do it.  I’m left-handed, I crochet backwards!

Happy teaching.
Question/Comments

Please contact Age Szoke strngbn@lycos.com 
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